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Meet  Ana Bendan a  
    New Executive Director of Christus VNA Hospice  

 
Friends of Hospice donates our money 
each year to Christus VNA  
Hospice, to use to fund care for their  
uninsured Hospice patients.  In 2022, 
we paid for 2001 days of Hospice care, 
thanks to your generous donations and 
the fundraising efforts of our Board of 
Directors and Membership.  CHRISTUS 
VNA Hospice has a new Executive  
Director who started in September 
2022, Ana Bendaña. Ana has a B.Sc., an RN License and a  
Master’s degree in Thanatology, the study and understanding of 
death, dying, grief, loss and bereavement.  
       She is passionate about end-of-life issues , educating others 
to see the end-of-life in the context of a journey that all of us will 
take, minimizing fear and instilling compassion and empathy into  
end-of life care.  Ana is dedicated to making CHRISTUS VNA   
Hospice  a happy and loving environment where  patients and 
families will get quality care that meets their specific needs as 
they make their final journey.  She is building a new Hospice 
team which includes a new Medical Director, Nurses, Volunteer 
Coordinator, Bereavement Specialist,  Social Workers and  
Chaplains working together to ensure each person gets holistic 
care. Partnering with Friends of Hospice, Christus VNA is able to 
serve everyone in our community regardless of their ability to 
pay.           
       Ana was our speaker for the Valentine Luncheon, and she will 
be attending most of our events. She is looking forward to 
meeting our membership and she is grateful for the support that 
we give CHRISTUS VNA Hospice. When you see her, please  
introduce yourself as a member of Friends of Hospice so she can 
get to know how much our membership supports her efforts! 

 



Page 2 

Poinsettia 
 And  
Prosecco 
Party 
 
 
 
Underwriting 
Mays Family Foundation 
Camilla Parker 
Carol and Jack McGuire Foundation 
Williams-Chadwick Family  
Charitable Fund 
LHC 
IBC Bank 
LouAnn and Wayne Noll 
Frost Bank 
Molly Webster 
 
Circle of Life 
Lois Armor 
Tim and Lisa Blonkvist 
Lynne Breuer 
Derrick Dodge 
Henrietta Hildebrand 
James Hynes Gift Fund 
Liz Jauer 
Lupita and Armando Medina 
Melinda Schultz 
Mary and Richard Traylor 
Robert Tuckey 
Walmart 
Chica Younger 
 

The mission of Friends of Hospice San Antonio, Inc. is to increase community awareness and   

understanding of hospice and to raise funds in support of patients and their families in end-of-life care. 

 
ANGEL TREE Donors 
 
In Honor/In Memory 
 
Lois Armor 
  Joe and Keturah Clawson, Jean  
Clawson, Bonnie Clawson, Verna  
Place, Robert Armor, David Armor,  
Jeanne West 
Alex and Gretchen Bealer 
   John and Sophie Burak, Sam and 
Mildred Bealer 
Ana Bendana 
   Dr. Frank Bendini Ridzevich 
Ashley Bolin 
   Beverly Purcell Guerra, Morris  
Dale 
Joanne and Swen Borg 
   Mildred Hyltin Borg, Andrew C. 
Schwanzl 
Gretchen Burkholder 
    Dr. George V. Burkholder, Irene E. 
Schneider 
Ginger and Mike Cave 
   Beverly Purcell Guerra, Terri  
Gutierrez 
Johanna Comuzzi 
    Don Comuzzi, Kristi and Gretchen 
Gwen Cowden 
   Elizabeth Rhea Bullock 
Stacey Darr 
   Marilyn and Donn Militzer, Willa 
and Paul Darr 
Vicki Dowling 
   Nata Kolton 
Betty Ferrell 
   Dr. Prentiss Ferrell 
Larry and Jan Fischer 
   Fernando and Beverly Guerra 
Bonnie Flake 
   Mary Ayres, Murray Worsham,  
Julie Marie Wood, Bill Wood 
Nancy C. Joseph 
   Robert E. Joseph, Jr. 
Carol Kumler 
   Welles Kumler, Steve Kumler,  
Father Walter Sheffield, Gene 
Turpen 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bunny Matthews 
   Pamela Matthews, Jennifer 
Matthews, Jamie Karutz, Carolyn 
True 
 
Harriette Maverick 
   Chilton Maverick, Josephine and 
Olin King 
Marguerite McCormick 
 Caroline Flannery, John Flannery 
Yona and Thomas McNish 
   Beverly Purcell Guerra, Morris 
Dale  
Lee Mueller 
   Julie Mueller, Patsy Mueller,  
Mark Sideman, Bill Brewer 
Emily and Judge David Peeples 
   Elizabeth Rhea Bullock 
Henriette Seiterle 
   Joan Pike, Ann Weeden 
 O’Lene Stone 
   Eva Jean Choate 
Mary West and Richard Traylor 
   Evalyn Traylor Wilkinson, Scott 
West Abbey, Doris Kutch Traylor, 
Leonard C. Traylor, Mary Nan West,  
Joseph C. Adams, Sr., Edward W.  
Cassin, Jr., Robbie Lucille Adams  
Bodden 
Becky Walker 
   David Grubb 
Barbara and George Williams 
   Patti King, Mary and Ken  
Zuschlag,Ginger and Mike Cave,  
Joanne Cox, Ellen, Carol and Kirk  
Patterson, Betty and John Russell,  
Fay Armstrong and Family, Beverly 
Purcell Guerra 
Ruth and Bob Willoughby 
   Ret. Col.and Mrs. Jimmie Hanes, 
Jo Ann Noel, Judy Stern 
Kresta Wright 
   Terri Gutierrez 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
Spring Lecture and 
Annual Meeting/Spring 
Party combined into one. 
What:  Reception and Din-
ner 
When:  May 9  4:30 p.m. 
Where:  St. George Maro-
nite Church, Phoenician 
Event Center 
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Special Gifts  
as of March 17, 2023 

 

MAJOR DONORS 

Alamo Heights United Methodist 
Church– Pumpkin Patch  

Amy Shelton McNutt Charitable 
Trust 

The Darr Family Charitable Fund 

Fidelity Charitable Fund 

J. McLaughlin 

Mays Family Foundation 

Michael M. Peacock Foundation 

George Olson 

The Parker Foundation 

St. Luke’s Episcopal Church 

Green Door Thrift Shop 

Williams-Chadwick Foundation 

 
CONTRIBUTORS 
Lois Armor 

Ruth Bates 

Margaret Bohl 

Ginger and Mike Cave 

Judith Cavender 

Gillian E. Cook 

Stacey and Paul Darr 

Sue and Richard Dullnig 

Felipa and Luis Espinoza 

Adana Hilkemeir 

Patricia Houston 

Eileen Kleffner 

Virginia S. Koehl 

Claude and Jessica Koontz 

Carol Kumler 

Trudy Land 

Yona and Thomas McNish 

Viola Moreno 

Lillian Padgitt Morris 

Fran Parsons 

Pages Printing 

Mary Philip 

Roberta Polwort 

Connie Raub 

Sandra Ryan 

Becky Schweers 

Henriette Seiterle 

Joe and Marie Soules 

Robert F. Tuckey 

Charles L. Wedge 

Mary Ruth Welch 

Lauren Wert 

Barbara and George Williams 

Arlene and James Wueste  
  
IN MEMORY OF 
Roy Butler 
   Lois Armor 
Joe Dawson 
   Ginger and Mike Cave 
Beverly Purcell Guerra 
   Lois Armor 
   JoAnne Cox 
   Kathryn Cocke 
   Mary and Paul Overstreet 
Warren Bryan Hart 
   Sherry and Toffe Satel 
Roger Chilton Hill 
   Sherry and Toffe Satel 
Donald Hilkemeier 
   Lois Armor 
David Jauer 
   Lisa Cohick 
Clarence King 
   Katrina Kargl 
Betty Ludwig 
   Nancy Gallrein 
Doris Hudspeth Miller 
    Sherry and Toffe Satel 
Col. William M. Morlang 
   Sarah Morlang 
Brock Peacock 
   Darin Peacock 
Mary Beth Williamson 
   Earl Fae Eldridge 
Fred Woodley 
   Joan Woodley 
 
IN HONOR OF 
Ginger Cave 
   Gene R. Calgaard 
Johnny and Zelime Matthews 
Wilbur and Catherine Matthews 
   Bunny Matthews 

Rest in Peace   
Beloved  
Members/Friends 
 
Roy Butler 
Joseph Dawson, Jr. 
Beverly Purcell  
Guerra 
Donald Hilkemeier 
Brock Peacock 
 
 
 
 

 

 

God’s Garden by 

Katie Evans 

 

He put His arms 

around you 

And lifted you to 

rest 

God’s garden 

must be beautiful 

He always takes 

the best 

 



               Valentine Luncheon, Auction and Style Show 
 

We had a great time at the Valentine Luncheon! We had 172 people attend and over 160 Auction items. 

Our raffle winners were: Caro Canales, LaDonna Riley and Marilou Moursand. Beverly Bybee won our 

door prize: a beautiful bag from J. McLaughlin.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks to the Valentine Co-Chairs: Lois Armor and Betty Ferrell, the Board , businesses and  

members who donated  all of the auction items, the auction committee (Stacey, Patti, Terri and LouAnn), 

Lynne Breuer and all the beautiful runway models,  all the crew who volunteered to help process the 

auction proceeds, Kenda for her beautiful set-up and decorations and Ruth for her gorgeous  

centerpieces. So much work went into making sure everyone had fun and that we raised lots of money 

for uninsured Hospice patients. J. McLaughlin had a Sip and Shop the following week and we received a  

$1950 donation from the proceeds of that event. OUR MEMBERS AND FRIENDS ARE AWESOME! 
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